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 Breninbridge Ltd NOBJ2014/5898/P 26/10/2014  10:54:47 We have no objections to the planning application 2014/5898/P at 13 Glenilla Road, NW3 4AJ. We 

live nearby and know the property well.

We have seen the planning application and particularly like that the period features of the property will 

be retained.

11 Glenilla Road

Belsize Park

NW3 4AJ

 Dr Melody Wilson 

(nee Taheri)

SUPPRT2014/5898/P 20/10/2014  14:00:23 I would like to register my support of the planning application at 13 Glenilla Road, NW3 4AJ.

It is design that is sympathetic to the period of the property and its existing features whilst creating a 

family home, a much needed commodity in this area. 

I hope that my comments are helpful in clarifying my support and that you will grant this application.

Yours sincerely

Dr Melody Wilson (née Taheri)

MBBS Bsc (Hons) MRCOG

9 Belsize Crescent

London NW3 5QY

 PIVARD OBJ2014/5898/P 01/10/2014  17:08:24 Could you please provide more information about the project:

- When do you plan to start the works?

- For how long is it going to last?

- What are your solutions to minimise the noise from plant equipment ?

- Are you going to work on weekends?

- At what time will you start in the morning and when will you stop in the afternoon?

- Will you consider the other building works in the area (other basement extension in the street 

currently on-going just opposite 13 Glenilla Road, building works on Tudor close)

- How many parking spaces will you block and for how long?

- What will be the light impacts for the neighbours?

My main concerns are the massive impact of noise in this residential area especially considering all the 

other projects currently ongoing in the area the loss of light for the neighbours. Moreover I realise this 

is very personal but I need to raise that I will go on maternity leave soon and will have no other choice 

but to be at home most of the day. I am really concerned by the level of noise of this kind of project and 

the negative it impact it will have on me and my future baby.

Thanks for letting me know.

11

Glenilla Road

Flat 3

NW3 4AJ

 Anoush Taheri SUPPRT2014/5898/P 20/10/2014  16:22:21 I live nearby and would like to express my support for the planning application at 13 Glenilla Road, 

NW3 4AJ. The plans will preserve and enhace the existing design and character of the properties in the 

neighbourhood and provide a light, airy, modern family unit which is short in supply in the area.

ground floor flat

9 belsize crescent

london

nw3 5qy
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